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RREE: RReessppoonnssee  ttoo  MMiinniisstteerriiaall  RReeppoorrtt  ooff  llaasstt  wweeeekk  
 
 
Minister Gray: 
 
I would first like to thank you for the report submitted to my office last week regarding your 
plans for the Ministry of Culture. Your prompt attention to my request for the submission 
of said report is much appreciated and shall be remembered.  
 
The purpose of this communication is to provide you with some formal feedback on your 
report as well as to permit me to give you a rough idea of how I will be directing the pursuits 
of the Home Office in relation to your organization within the Home Office.  
 
Given the time we spent as coworkers in Attera, I’m sure you know that I am not an overly 
imposing person, but that I do expect a high level of performance of my ministers and staff. 
This will be no different during my tenure in the Home Office. I have complete faith that 
you will continue to meet and exceed all expectations that I might possess. 
 
As you might also have known from previous experience, I do not possess much knowledge 
or interest in the field of developing micronational culture. As such I will be looking to you 
to step up and take a lead role in this area and your current plans to develop a national dress 
and hold an art competition make for a fine start. I am highly impressed by your art 
competition plan and hope that you are able to move it forward to a productive result.  
 
I have but one suggestion having to do with your national dress idea. If you have access to a 
scanner, I recommend you scan in your hand drawn designs and then you could hunt down 
one of the many skilled image-makers in micronationalism to create digital models. 
 
Finally, I would like to give you a general notice that I will be asking for status reports from 
all Home Office officials in the first week of each month during my tenure. 
 
Thank you for your time and continued service. 
 
Yours, 
 

Liam Sinclair 
 
Sir Liam Sinclair, K.S.G. 
Minister of State, Home Office 
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